

BOBCAT NEWSLETTER



Week of: 12/4/2023

A note from Mrs. Jordan:

Hello parents,

Help us out by writing your child's name inside their jacket and coat. This will help them keep up with their things. Welcome to all of our new students and families. Please make sure you join Class Dojo so you can stay up to date regarding events and news about our school.

We are so <u>glad you are here!</u>

Looking ahead:

WEDNESDAY DECEMBER 13TH @ 7AM

Join us for a festive and cozy
Pancake Breakfast and
Pajama Party. Slip into your favorite
school-appropriate
Holiday PJs, enjoy a hot pancake
breakfast, and help your
student send a letter to Santa







School Improvement
Council/Title One Meeting
for Parents
December 7th @ 4:00

All is Welcome





Monday-Friday
Please make sure your
child is well-rested and in good
spirits for testing.
Eating a good breakfast will help

Eating a good breakfast will help too, so make sure they are on time.

Encourage your child to take their time and do their best! If they know it is important to you, it will become important to them!



Stay in touch:



Email me at tkjordan@spart7.org



Call me at 864-594-4477



@MHWbobcats